
Dear Parents,

First grade will be a very important school year for your child. It will set the

foundation for the rest of his/her school years. To assure a good beginning for

your child, please try to supply the following items for the first day of school in

September. Please be sure to label every item with your child’s name.

1. one supply box (about 8“/5’, no zip pouches please)

2. a large book bag (not on wheels)

3. two Pink Pearl erasers

4. two dozen #2 pencils – SHARPENED, not labeled

5. two boxes of 24 crayons- standard size & color

6. two large boxes of tissues

7. one red and one blue pocket folder

8. eight glue sticks

9. one large, old t-shirt to be used as an art smock

10. one pair of scissors (Fiskars suggested)

11. 8 dry erase markers (Expo brand, thin, preferred)

12. one pair of white child’s socks (used to erase dry-erase boards)

13. two marble composition notebooks\

14. one package of baby wipes

15. Boys Only- one box gallon size Zip-Lock bags

16. Girls Only - one box sandwich size Zip-Lock bags

17. One roll of paper towels

18. two highlighters (any color)

19. a pair of headphones (no earbuds)

20. 1 pack(10) of washable markers

21. A change of clothes (including socks and underwear) for their

locker


